
 

 

 

 

  September 15-19, 2014 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please remember: School Begins at 8:00am 
 

 
Looking Ahead: 
We will have 2 events on Thursday, September 18th: from 4:30 to 5pm will be our Annual Title I 
Informational Meeting, and from 5 to 7pm will be our Curriculum Night. Please plan on joining us to 
learn more about what your child will be working on this year and the programs we offer. 
Early Dismissal: September 24th at 1:30pm 
 

Let’s Keep our Children Safe!! 
Please remember to observe all traffic and street signs, as well as the Crossing Guards and 
teachers directing traffic as our children travel to and from school. The more courteous 
and patient with these safeguards, the safer all our children will be. Parents, also 
remember that cell phones should not be used inside HISD school zones. Traffic laws 
will be enforced around our school zone. Thank you, for your cooperation! 

 
ESL Classes for parents! 
We are offering English classes for Pilgrim parents! Start date and registration is September 15th 
and classes will be from 8:00 to 10:15 Monday through Thursday. Registration fee will be $20.  
 

From the Librarian  
Attention Students and Parents:  If you have an overdue or lost book and owe the 
library money for the book, this is your lucky day!  From September 8 – 19, all book 
replacement costs will be temporarily lowered to $5.00.  Take advantage of this 
payment grace period.    
 

VIPS! 
Remember that if you want to go on school Field Trips with your son/daughter, or help in the 
classroom you have to be a part of VIPS (Volunteers In Public Schools). If you want to join us, come 
by the front office and ask for a registration form. This process takes about three weeks, so please do 
this as soon as possible! 

 

BoxTops for Education: 
Did you remember to save your BoxTops over the summer?  Now is the time to 
bring them to school and turn them in to Ms. Scott. Pilgrim is once again collecting 
BoxTops for Education so please help Pilgrim by saving your Box Tops.  You may 
tape them to the summer collection paper that was sent home in May.   Pilgrim 
Academy receives $.10 for every BoxTop turned in.   For a complete list of General 
Mills Box Tops for Education participating products visit  www.boxtops4education.com  

http://www.boxtops4education.com/

